
Friday Flyer – April 2, 2021 
News You Can UUse 

From the UU Church of Saco and Biddeford 

Sunday Worship This Week Practicing	Resurrection:	Easter	Sunday 
- Rev. Shay MacKay 
- https://zoom.us/j/2399631729 

Meeting ID: 239 963 1729 Password: 186257 Phone:  646 876 9923 
- Worship at 10:00 AM– April 4th  

 
 Church Activities This Week: 

o Sunday, April 4 @ 11:00 AM  - Coffee Hour w/ Board & Rev. Shay 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2399631729 
Meeting ID: 239 963 1729 Call In: (646) 876-9923 

o Tuesday, April 6 @ 10:00 AM - The Soul of Aging (Virtual) 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84624720782 
Meeting ID: 846 2472 0782 Call In: (646) 876-9923 

o Wednesday, April 7 @ 5:00 PM - Virtual Brown Bag Supper 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81893512813 
Meeting ID: 818 9351 2813 Call In: (646) 876-9923 

o Thursday, April 8 @ 7:00 PM  - Virtual Vespers Service 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83734173380 

 
Office Hours (working from home) 

Minister, Rev. Shay MacKay  - Mon & Tue 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM – (207/518-8059) 
Administrator, Brian Dustin  - Mo-We-Th – 8AM to 11AM – (207/632-4512) 

Caring Needs – Please contact church office. 
 

Upcoming Events and Activities 
 March is Stewardship Month!!! 

We are approaching the final week for receiving annual pledges that are vital to 
supporting our ministry and community for the coming year. Below are the totals 
received thus far: 

 Packets mailed to members and friends:  56 
 Received as of 4/1/21:  25 (45% returned) 
 Total pledged as of 4/1/21:  $48,039.00 (74% of goal) 
 Our goal to meet expenses for next year:  $65,000.00 

Let's all help to reach our goal! If that pledge card is still on your counter, or 
you're been unsure of what to contribute, or perhaps feel moved to dig deeper and add 
to your contribution, now is the time. We ask that pledge cards be returned in the 
envelopes provided in your packet by April 9, 2021 in order to be included in our 
raffle and that we may plan next year's budget for the June annual meeting. If you 
have any questions please feel free to contact the office or a member of the Board of 
Trustees. 



 Share the Plate – March – Saco Bay Trails 
SBT’s mission is to create and maintain a network of trails and to promote its 
acceptance and use by the public. It is an all-volunteer, nonprofit organization 
dedicated to creating and maintaining recreational trails in the Saco Bay Area. SBT 
envisions a permanent network of free, easily accessible, well maintained, well-
marked and well publicized trails, which people with a broad range of abilities can use 
and enjoy. 

 Clynk Bags/Hannaford Cards 
During this time of physical distancing, Sonja Gerken is happy to deliver Clynk bottle 
bags (to support UUCSB) to your door. Just email her at s55gerken@gmail.com. You 
may also contact Ellie L. (eleanor.lockwood@twc.com) to arrange purchase of 
Hannaford cards. 

 Black Lives Matter 
Stand in Solidarity with BLM (Black Lives Matter) & BIPOC (Black, Indigenous & 
People of Color) Saturdays from 12pm-1pm, Rt1/Elm St. bridge (between Water St. in 
Saco & Deering Lumber in Biddeford. Bring a sign or just yourself.  Feel the vibrant 
energy of change  and help move it forward! 


